
 

We were taken for a virtual trip along the Medway River during our 

November meeting. Steve Wood’s presentation told us of the history 

and work of the wonderful ‘Kingfisher Trust’ and how it provides 

fully accessible boat trips along the Medway and is staffed entirely  

by volunteers. 

 

A Long Cross Coin and other ‘Finds’ recently uncovered locally will 

be included in a talk by Bartek Chichy from Kent Archaeology on 

December 13th 10.30am Borden Parish Hall. 

 

Our 2024 programme will be available next month. 

Local visits are usually free and we can arrange lifts if necessary, 

membership is currently £5 per year Guests are welcome. 

 

If you would like to know more about our activities or join us for any 

of our meetings or visits please come along or give me a call for 

further details.   
 

 
Eileen 

Borden Heritage Group Chair 

07732223914 

 


